
Waihi East Primary School Newsletter  
Term FOUR    Week 9 
13 December  2017 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
Dec 14  Last day of Formal Curriculum Learning. 
Dec 14  Prizegiving. 11.30am. 
Dec 15  Class Pack up Day. 
Dec 18  Teacher Planning day. 
Dec 18  School officially closes at 1pm. 

      2018 
Jan 31  Office open for new enrolments. 
Feb 6   Waitangi Day. 
Feb 7  First Day of Term 1 2018 

Congratulations to Justin S who is our Caught Behaving Intelligently 
$100 draw winner for term 4 2017. 



WEEKLY NOTICES AND REMINDERS 

End of Year Reminders 
 

Thursday 14th December 
Last day of formal curriculum learning. 

Prize giving, 11.30am followed by a light lunch provided by the Board of Trustees. 
Class Placement  (2018) letters home. 

School Reports home (year 4-6). 
 

Friday 15th December 
Class pack up day. 

Some teachers changing rooms. 
Any students on site will be supervised and/or given jobs. 

 
Monday 18th December 

Teacher planning day. 
Some teachers changing rooms. 

Any students on site will be supervised in the hall. 
Bus running at 1pm if required. 

School closes at 1pm. 
 

Have a Great Summer Break 
 

2018 
Wednesday 31 January—Friday 2nd February 

School office open for enrolments and uniform sales. 
Wednesday 7th February 

School open for instruction. Attendance required. 

SUSHI LUNCHES 
There will be NO sushi  lunch orders this Friday 15th December. 

 
LOST PROPERTY 

We have lots and lots of shoes (some singles and some pairs) in the lost property box. Please see 
Sharon if you want to have a look at any of these. 

 
LIBRARY CLOSURE 

Our School library is closed for all borrowing to allow for a end of year stocktake to be done. 
Please return ALL East school library books as soon as possible. Thank You for your help 
with this massive task. A invoice for $20 per book will be sent home with all students with 

library books registered to their names. 
 

TERM 4  2017 WHEELIE DAY 
Our Wheelie day that we usually hold each term has been postponed to term 1, Friday 9th February 

2018.. 
 

CHROMEBOOKS YEAR 3-6 2018 
Chrome book forms have gone our this week to the 2018 Year 3-6. If you wish to purchase a Chrome-

book for next year (they have a 3 year warranty) please fill in the form and return to school 
 

TOUCH SINGLETS 
Wednesday after school Touch rugby is now finished for the year. Please return your  touch singlets to 

the office. 
 

STATIONERY LISTS  
2018 Stationery lists will be out at Prizegiving Assembly tomorrow. Local shops, paper Plus and Waihi 

Stationery have our lists or you can order online from www.theschoolstore.co.nz. See the flyer attached 
to this newsletter for more information. 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 

EAR CARAVAN 
The Free Ear Clinic service for Children will be 
visiting Waihi Friday 15th December at Waihi Cen-
tral school carpark, Moresby Avenue. 9.45am– 
2.30pm. Closed for lunch 12noon –1pm. All chil-
dren must be accompanied by a parent or caregiv-
er. For enquiries regarding the service please con-
tact 07 8383565. 
Visit the ear nurse for advice on: glue ear assess-
ment and management, wax/
foreign body removal, grommet 
checks, treatment of discharging 
ears. 



THANKS TO OUR GREAT SUPPORTERS 
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